

CONNECTION QUARTERLY COMMUNITY

Winter 2022



Activities at Cascade Community have only picked up as the weather cooled down! Find out what we have in store for our members this winter:



Pick up your card instantly at our Harvard Branch!

You can now receive your CCCU Credit Card the same day you are approved* at our CCCU Harvard Branch. One more way we are trying to give our members the best service possible!



Harvard expansion update

We are fast approaching the next phase of the Harvard expansion project! Our new Drive-Up ATM is nearly ready for the public to use and then we will transition to construction on our main building. While this may take time we hope that the added space will make our members more comfortable when they need to visit us in our branch.

2022 Board Election

The following are the nominees from the Board of Directors for candidacy in the election of Directors occurring in a few months. Detailed voting instructions will be in the next newsletter. The period for nominations by petition is now open and will close at the end of business on January 31st. To submit nomination by petition requires 130 signatures of current CCCU members (at least age 18). Contact CCCU for details. Nominations cannot be made during the annual meeting on May 18th, 2022. If no additional nominees are brought forward and there are the same number of nominees and vacancies, then the election will not occur. If, on the 'record date', yours would be the SSN used for an account and you are 18 or older, you are recognized as the voter. If on the 'record date', the account used an EIN, then any 'signer' to the account is recognized as the 'agent' to vote for that member account. The record date is established a few days before voting starts when a voter list is derived from our account records for the independent election administrator.



Nancy is a retired Information Services Coordinator for the Roseburg School District, and has served as a credit union volunteer for over 23 years. She also volunteers her time to a number of different groups, including the United Way Golf Committee, the Roseburg Indian Booster Club, and the Roseburg Country Club Membership Committee. Nancy's experience has given her the insight to understand the challenges the credit union faces as well as what needs to be done to defend and maintain the interests of the members. With a re-election to the Board of Directors, Nancy promises to work hard for all facets of the credit union membership.



Sam is a co-owner and founder of Western Financial and has a background in the Marine Corps, horseshoeing, and ranching. His experience and knowledge in these fields has helped him be a productive member of the community. He also enjoys supporting the community through local fundraising, service in Rotary and 4-H, as a previous member of the School Board, and as a current member of Cascade Community Credit Union's Board of Directors. Sam hopes to continue supporting Douglas County through his re-election as a credit union Board member.

CCCU Sponsored Events this Winter



February 2-5

The Umpqua Fishery Enhancement Derby is a steelhead fishing derby that donates all of its proceeds to local fish restoration and education projects. For information on the derby please contact:

Marketing@cascadecu.org.

SCHEDULE

Wednesday: Student Day

Thursday: Kids Day, Crab Feed and Raffle

Friday: Fundraising Banquet



February 11-13

See everything you need for the great outdoors at the Douglas County Fair-grounds with 100s of exhibits, displays and attractions representing the breadth of the outdoor recreation industry.

ADMISSION

Adults: \$8 or \$6.00 with Bi-Mart \$2.00 off

coupon (good Friday & Sunday only)

Children 6-12: \$1.00

Children 5 & Under: FREE